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In preparation for Mother’s Day, we will be learning about what makes each of our 

mom’s/grandma’s special.  Of course we will also spend some time this week working on 

a special surprise.   

After a long winter we will discover what bugs we can find!  We will learn the purpose for 

different insects and hopefully find some in our playground and bring them in to study 

and watch them (then set them free after class) 

We will also learn about different farm animals and pets and how to take care of them.  If 

you have a family pet, please send in a picture and we will “show & tell” about the pets 

we have.   

We will continue with our animal themes by learning about wild animals, zoo animals 

and ocean life animals! 

In June, we will review what we have learned about the other three seasons as we learn 

about summer and what makes it special.  We will share our summer plans with each 

other.   

The Bible stories this month will be based on “The Fruits of the Spirit”.  Love, Joy, Peace, 

Patience, Kindness, Goodness, Faithfulness, Gentleness, and Self Control. 

SPECIAL THANKS... 

...to each of you for sharing your precious little one with me for this school year...it has 

been a pleasure and a privilege to work with them each day!  

 

 Important Dates: 

 Monday, May 31st—No preschool or childcare in observance of Memorial 

Day 

 Wednesday, June 15th—Last day of school.  Pizza Party! (We will provided 

lunch, no need to pack one.) 

 Wednesday, June 15th —Spring program (see attached)  


